Annihilation The Southern Reach Trilogy 1
As recognized, adventure as well as experience more or less lesson, amusement,
as skillfully as conformity can be gotten by just checking out a book
annihilation the southern reach trilogy 1 next it is not directly done, you
could endure even more on the order of this life, almost the world.
We have enough money you this proper as capably as easy pretentiousness to
acquire those all. We allow annihilation the southern reach trilogy 1 and
numerous ebook collections from fictions to scientific research in any way.
along with them is this annihilation the southern reach trilogy 1 that can be
your partner.
Best American Fantasy Ann VanderMeer 2007 Presents twenty-nine short fantasy
stories published by American authors in 2006, featuring such authors as Kelly
Link, Tony D'Souza, and Peter LaSalle.
The Southern Reach Trilogy: Annihilation, Authority, Acceptance Jeff VanderMeer
2017-11-02 ’A contemporary masterpiece’ Guardian ALL THREE VOLUMES OF THE
EXTRAORDINARY SOUTHERN REACH TRILOGY – NOW A MAJOR MOTION PICTURE WRITTEN AND
DIRECTED BY ALEX GARLAND (EX MACHINA) AND STARRING NATALIE PORTMAN, OSCAR
ISAAC, GINA RODRIGUEZ AND TESSA THOMPSON
lost boy lost girl Peter Straub 2003-10-07 A woman commits suicide for no
apparent reason. A week later, her son—beautiful, troubled fifteen-year-old
Mark Underhill—vanishes from the face of the earth. To his uncle, horror
novelist Timothy Underhill, Mark’s inexplicable absence feels like a second
death. After his sister-in-law’s funeral, Tim searches his hometown of
Millhaven for clues that might help him unravel this mystery of death and
disappearance. He soon learns that a pedophilic murderer is on the loose in the
vicinity, and that shortly before his mother’s suicide Mark had become obsessed
with an abandoned house where he imagined the killer might have taken refuge.
No mere empty building, the house on Michigan Street whispers from attic to
basement with the echoes of a long-hidden true-life horror story, and Tim
Underhill comes to fear that in investigating its unspeakable history, Mark
stumbled across its last and greatest secret: a ghostly lost girl who may have
coaxed the needy, suggestible boy into her mysterious domain. With lost boy
lost girl, Peter Straub affirms once again that he is the master of literary
horror.
This World Is Full of Monsters Jeff VanderMeer 2017-11-08 An alien invasion
comes to one man’s doorstep in the form of a story-creature, followed by death
and rebirth in a transformed Earth, in this Tor.com Original science fiction
tale from Jeff VanderMeer, the New York Times bestselling author of the
Southern Reach trilogy. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
SOUTHERN REACH TRILOGY. JEFF. VANDERMEER 2021
Annihilation Keith Giffen 2007 In an epic collection of the cosmic event,
heroes will die, villains and heroes will form allegiances, and empires will
fall, as a destructive force punctures through the edge of the universe and
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slaughters millions of worlds--including Xandar, home of the intergalactic
peacekeeping force known as the Nova Corps.
How to Live Safely in a Science Fictional Universe (Enhanced Edition) Charles
Yu 2010-09-07 This enhanced eBook includes video, audio, photographic, and
linked content, as well as a bonus short story. Hear TAMMY talk. Learn the
origins of Minor Universe 31. See the TM-31. Take a trip in it. Photos and
illustrations appear as hyperlinked endnotes. Video and audio are embedded
directly in text. *Video and audio may not play on all readers. Check your user
manual for details. National Book Foundation 5 Under 35 Award winner Charles Yu
delivers his debut novel, a razor-sharp, ridiculously funny, and utterly
touching story of a son searching for his father . . . through quantum
space–time. Minor Universe 31 is a vast story-space on the outskirts of
fiction, where paradox fluctuates like the stock market, lonely sexbots beckon
failed protagonists, and time travel is serious business. Every day, people get
into time machines and try to do the one thing they should never do: change the
past. That’s where Charles Yu, time travel technician—part counselor, part
gadget repair man—steps in. He helps save people from themselves. Literally.
When he’s not taking client calls or consoling his boss, Phil, who could really
use an upgrade, Yu visits his mother (stuck in a one-hour cycle of time, she
makes dinner over and over and over) and searches for his father, who invented
time travel and then vanished. Accompanied by TAMMY, an operating system with
low self-esteem, and Ed, a nonexistent but ontologically valid dog, Yu sets
out, and back, and beyond, in order to find the one day where he and his father
can meet in memory. He learns that the key may be found in a book he got from
his future self. It’s called How to Live Safely in a Science Fictional
Universe, and he’s the author. And somewhere inside it is the information that
could help him—in fact it may even save his life. Wildly new and adventurous,
Yu’s debut is certain to send shock waves of wonder through literary
space–time.
The Southern Reach Trilogy - Annihilation Jeff VanderMeer 2015-07-30 The first
volume of the extraordinary Southern Reach trilogy. 'Creepy and fascinating'
Stephen King. Welcome to Area X. An Edenic wilderness, an environmental
disaster zone, a mystery for thirty years.
In the House Upon the Dirt Between the Lake and the Woods Matt Bell 2013
Escaping the busy confusion of his homeland and moving to an almost-uninhabited
lakeshore where he plans on living simply and raising a family, a man descends
into rage, obsession and an abstract sense of reality when his wife suffers
multiple miscarriages. A first novel by the author of How They Were Found.
Area X Jeff VanderMeer 2015-09-15 Annihilation is the first volume in Jeff
VanderMeer’s Southern Reach trilogy, Authority is the second, and Acceptance is
the third. Area X—a remote and lush terrain—has been cut off from the rest of
the continent for decades. Nature has reclaimed the last vestiges of human
civilization. The first expedition returned with reports of a pristine, Edenic
landscape; all the members of the second expedition committed suicide; the
third expedition died in a hail of gunfire as its members turned on one
another; the members of the eleventh expedition returned as shadows of their
former selves, and within months of their return, all had died of aggressive
cancer. This is the twelfth expedition. Their group is made up of four women:
an anthropologist; a surveyor; a psychologist, the de facto leader; and our
narrator, a biologist. Their mission is to map the terrain and collect
specimens; to record all their observations, scientific and otherwise, of their
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surroundings and of one another; and, above all, to avoid being contaminated by
Area X itself. They arrive expecting the unexpected, and Area X delivers—they
discover a massive topographic anomaly and life forms that surpass
understanding—but it’s the surprises that came across the border with them, and
the secrets the expedition members are keeping from one another, that change
everything. After the disastrous twelfth expedition chronicled in Annihilation,
the Southern Reach—the secret agency that monitors these expeditions—is in
disarray. In Authority, John Rodriguez, aka “Control,” is the team’s newly
appointed head. From a series of interrogations, a cache of hidden notes and
hours of profoundly troubling video footage, the secrets of Area X begin to
reveal themselves—and what they expose pushes Control to confront disturbing
truths about both himself and the agency he’s promised to serve. And the
consequences will spread much further than that. It is winter in Area X in
Acceptance. A new team embarks across the border on a mission to find a member
of a previous expedition who may have been left behind. As they press deeper
into the unknown—navigating new terrain and new challenges—the threat to the
outside world becomes more daunting. The mysteries of Area X may have been
solved, but their consequences and implications are no less profound—or
terrifying.
Wonderbook Jeff VanderMeer 2013-10-15 This visual guide to writing creative and
compelling fiction includes interesting and inspiring artwork as well as
motivational tools and essays from today's top fantasy writers, including
George R. R. Martin and Neil Gaiman, to help all aspiring authors.
Veniss Underground Jeff VanderMeer 2005-09-27 In his debut novel, literary
alchemist Jeff VanderMeer takes us on an unforgettable journey, a triumph of
the imagination that reveals the magical and mysterious city of Veniss through
three intertwined voices. First, Nicholas, a would-be Living Artist, seeks to
escape his demons in the shadowy underground—but in doing so makes a deal with
the devil himself. In her fevered search for him, his twin sister, Nicola,
spins her own unusual and hypnotic tale as she discovers the hidden secrets of
the city. And finally, haunted by Nicola’s sudden, mysterious disappearance and
gripped by despair, Shadrach, Nicola’s lover, embarks on a mythic journey to
the nightmarish levels deep beneath the surface of the city to bring his love
back to light. There he will find wonders beyond imagining…and horrors greater
than the heart can bear. By turns beautiful, horrifying, delicate, and
powerful, Veniss Underground explores the limits of love, memory, and obsession
in a landscape that defies the boundaries of the imagination. This special
edition includes the short stories “The Sea, Mendeho, and Moonlight”;
“Detectives and Cadavers”; and “A Heart for Lucretia” and the novella Balzac’s
War, offering a complete tour of the fantastic world of Veniss. Praise for
Veniss Underground “A wonder-filled journey that echoes Dante’s Divine Comedy,
the myth of Orpheus and Eurydice, and the landscapes of Hieronymus
Bosch.”—Publishers Weekly “Audacious . . . full of beautiful sentences, black
humor and terrible wonders.”—San Francisco Chronicle “[The novel’s] milieu
recalls Philip K. Dick, its passages of prose poetry Edgar Allan Poe, its wry
fatalism Jim Thompson. Wow!”—Booklist “In the hands of a brilliant writer like
Jeff VanderMeer, writing fantasy can be a means of serious artistic expression
. . . also playful, poignant, and utterly, wildly imaginative.”—Peter Straub,
author of lost boy lost girl
Hummingbird Salamander Jeff VanderMeer 2021-04-06 Named one of NPR's Best Books
of 2021 From the author of Annihilation, a brilliant speculative thriller of
dark conspiracy, endangered species, and the possible end of all things.
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Security consultant “Jane Smith” receives an envelope with a key to a storage
unit that holds a taxidermied hummingbird and clues leading her to a
taxidermied salamander. Silvina, the dead woman who left the note, is a reputed
ecoterrorist and the daughter of an Argentine industrialist. By taking the
hummingbird from the storage unit, Jane sets in motion a series of events that
quickly spin beyond her control. Soon, Jane and her family are in danger, with
few allies to help her make sense of the true scope of the peril. Is the only
way to safety to follow in Silvina’s footsteps? Is it too late to stop? As she
desperately seeks answers about why Silvina contacted her, time is running
out—for her and possibly for the world. Hummingbird Salamander is Jeff
VanderMeer at his brilliant, cinematic best, wrapping profound questions about
climate change, identity, and the world we live in into a tightly plotted
thriller full of unexpected twists and elaborate conspiracy.
At the Edge of the Solid World Daniel Davis Wood 2020-10-07 In a snowbound
village in the heart of the Swiss Alps, a husband and wife find their lives
breaking apart in the days and months following the death of their firstborn.
Meanwhile, on the far side of the world in the couple’s hometown of Sydney, a
man on the margins of Australian society commits an act of shocking violence
that galvanises international attention. As the husband recognises signs of his
own grief in both the survivors and the perpetrator, his fixation on the
details of the case feeds into insomnia, trauma, and an obsession with the
terms on which we give value to human lives. At the Edge of the Solid World is
a compulsive, compelling and lyrical novel, told with extraordinary empathy and
emotional intelligence. It is the story of a child’s life cut short after just
one day. Of a mother and father bereft at the loss of the future they’d
imagined. Of an unspeakable crime, public outrage, anguish on the streets and a
media frenzy that engineers heroes and villains, martyrs and scapegoats. Most
of all, it is a profound meditation on the nature of loss, the resilience and
fragility of the family unit and the stories we tell to explain the world.
Praise for Blood and Bone by Daniel Davis Wood ‘[Blood and Bone] fulfils two
objectives: shedding light on a dark past, and exploring intellectual and
aesthetic problems that the writing of such a story might create. The story is
grounded in factual material and Wood has filled the gaps with imagined scenes
and conversations, but the tale is made seamless by a tight structure and a
hypnotic style that seems to owe something to the work of Gerald Murnane.’
—Kerryn Goldsworthy, The Sydney Morning Herald
Fuccboi Sean Thor Conroe 2022-01-25 “Terse and intense and new...I loved it.”
—Tommy Orange, author of There There “Fuccboi is its generation’s coming of age
novel…Utterly of its moment, of this moment.”—Jay McInereny, Wall Street
Journal A fearless and savagely funny examination of masculinity under late
capitalism from an electrifying new voice. Set in Philly one year into Trump’s
presidency, Sean Thor Conroe’s audacious, freewheeling debut follows our
eponymous fuccboi, Sean, as he attempts to live meaningfully in a world that
doesn’t seem to need him. Reconciling past, failed selves—cross-country walker,
SoundCloud rapper, weed farmer—he now finds himself back in his college city,
trying to write, doing stimulant-fueled bike deliveries to eat. Unable to
accept that his ex has dropped him, yet still engaged in all the same
fuckery—being coy and spineless, dodging decisions, maintaining a rotation of
baes—that led to her leaving in the first place. But now Sean has begun to
wonder, how sustainable is this mode? How much fuckery is too much fuckery?
Written in a riotous, utterly original idiom, and slyly undercutting both the
hypocrisy of our era and that of Sean himself, Fuccboi is an unvarnished,
playful, and searching examination of what it means to be a man. “Got under my
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skin in the way the best writing can.” —Sheila Heti “Sean Conroe isn't one of
the writers there's a hundred of. He writes what's his own, his own way.” —Nico
Walker, author of Cherry
They Were Found Wanting Miklos BANFFY 2016 Hungarian Classic and winner of the
2002 Oxford Weidenfeld Translation Prize, now re-edited and re-jacketed
The Southern Reach Trilogy Jeff VanderMeer 2017-12-07
The Summer of Lost and Found Mary Alice Monroe 2021-05-11 A timely, tender, and
compassionate tale of perseverance, love, and the bonds of family in the face
of tremendous and sometimes painful upheaval in this latest novel in the New
York Times bestselling Beach House series. The coming of spring usually means
renewal, but for Linnea Rutledge, this spring is a season of challenge. Linnea
faces another layoff, this time from the aquarium she adores, and her family’s
finances, emotions, and health teeter on the brink. To complicate matters, her
new love interest, Gordon, struggles to return to the Isle of Palms from
England. Meanwhile, her old flame, John, turns up from California and is
quarantining next door. She tries to ignore him, but when he sends her
plaintive notes in the form of paper airplanes, old sparks ignite. When Gordon
at last reaches the island, Linnea wonders—is it possible to love two men at
the same time? Love in the time of COVID-19 proves challenging, at times
humorous, and ever changing. Relationships are redefined, friendships made and
broken, and marriages tested. As the weeks turn to months, and another sea
turtle season comes to a close, Linnea learns there are more meaningful lessons
during this summer than opportunities lost: that summer is a time of wonder,
and that the exotic lives in our own backyards. Poignant and moving, The Summer
of Lost and Found is “a novel of growing up, saying goodbye to the past, and
learning to ask yourself the hard questions, including one of the most vital of
all: ‘Who do you really want to be’” (Kristin Harmel, New York Times
bestselling author).
Authority Jeff VanderMeer 2014-05-06 John Rodriguez, the new head of a secret
agency tasked to monitor Area X—a lush and remote terrain mysteriously
sequestered from civilization—is faced with disturbing truths about himself and
the agency he has sworn to serve when the secrets of Area X begin to reveal
themselves. Original. 50,000 first printing.
Shriek: An Afterword Jeff VanderMeer 2022-01-11 From the author of Borne and
Annihilation comes the paperback reissue of his cult classic Shriek: An
Afterword. An epic yet personal look at several decades of life, love, and
death in the imaginary city of Ambergris—previously chronicled in Jeff
VanderMeer’s acclaimed City of Saints and Madmen—Shriek: An Afterword relates
the scandalous, heartbreaking, and horrifying secret history of two squabbling
siblings and their confidantes, protectors, and enemies. Narrated with
flamboyant intensity and under increasingly urgent conditions by the ex-society
figure Janice Shriek, this afterword presents a vivid gallery of characters and
events, emphasizing the adventures of Janice’s brother Duncan, a historian
obsessed with a doomed love affair and a secret that may kill or transform him;
a war between rival publishing houses that will change Ambergris forever; and
the gray caps, a marginalized people armed with advanced fungal technologies,
who have been waiting underground for their chance to mold the future of the
city. After reading this introduction to the Family Shriek—part academic
treatise, part tell-all biography—you’ll never look at history in quite the
same way.
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Annihilation Philip Athans 2010-04-07 The New York Times best-seller, now in
paperback! This paperback edition of the New York Times best-selling title
expands the civil upheaval among the drow, one of the most popular races in the
Forgotten Realms setting. Best-selling author R.A. Salvatore wrote the prologue
to Annihilation and continues to consult on the series, lending his expertise
as the author who brought drow society to the forefront of the Forgotten Realms
setting. From the Paperback edition.
The Weird Jeff VanderMeer 2012-01-24 From Lovecraft to Borges to Gaiman, a
century of intrepid literary experimentation has created a corpus of dark and
strange stories that transcend all known genre boundaries. Together these
stories form The Weird, and its practitioners include some of the greatest
names in twentieth and twenty-first century literature. Exotic and esoteric,
The Weird plunges you into dark domains and brings you face to face with
surreal monstrosities. You won't find any elves or wizards here...but you will
find the biggest, boldest, and downright most peculiar stories from the last
hundred years bound together in the biggest Weird collection ever assembled.
The Weird features 110 stories by an all-star cast, from literary legends to
international bestsellers to Booker Prize winners: including William Gibson,
George R. R. Martin, Stephen King, Angela Carter, Kelly Link, Franz Kafka,
China Miéville, Clive Barker, Haruki Murakami, M. R. James, Neil Gaiman, Mervyn
Peake, and Michael Chabon. The Weird is the winner of the 2012 World Fantasy
Award for Best Anthology At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
More Best of Mad Libs Roger Price 2009-05-14 Mad Libs is the world’s greatest
word game and the perfect gift or activity for anyone who likes to laugh! Write
in the missing words on each page to create your own hilariously funny stories
in this deluxe, oversize edition of Mad Libs! I had no idea a shark could VERB!
With over 125 “fill-in-the-blank” stories about rap feuds, bizarre beauty
products, and flying trycicles, More Best of Mad Libs has a story for everyone!
Play alone, in a group, or on the moon! Mad Libs are a fun family activity
recommended for ages 8 to NUMBER. More Best of Mad Libs includes: - Silly
stories: Over 125 "fill-in-the-blank" stories of some of the greatest Mad Libs
ever! - Language arts practice: Mad Libs are a great way to build reading
comprehension and grammar skills. - Fun With Friends: each story is a chance
for friends to work together to create unique stories!
Annihilation Jeff VanderMeer 2014-02-04 The Southern Reach Trilogy begins with
this Nebula Award-winning novel that "reads as if Verne or Wellsian adventurers
exploring a mysterious island had warped through into a Kafkaesque nightmare
world" (Kim Stanley Robinson). Area X has been cut off from the rest of the
continent for decades. Nature has reclaimed the last vestiges of human
civilization. The first expedition returned with reports of a pristine, Edenic
landscape; the second expedition ended in mass suicide; the third expedition in
a hail of gunfire as its members turned on one another. The members of the
eleventh expedition returned as shadows of their former selves, and within
weeks, all had died of cancer. In Annihilation, the first volume of Jeff
VanderMeer's Southern Reach trilogy, we join the twelfth expedition. The group
is made up of four women: an anthropologist; a surveyor; a psychologist, the de
facto leader; and our narrator, a biologist. Their mission is to map the
terrain, record all observations of their surroundings and of one another, and,
above all, avoid being contaminated by Area X itself. They arrive expecting the
unexpected, and Area X delivers—they discover a massive topographic anomaly and
life forms that surpass understanding—but it's the surprises that came across
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the border with them and the secrets the expedition members are keeping from
one another that change everything.
Acceptance Jeff VanderMeer 2014-09-02 It is winter in Area X, the mysterious
wilderness that has defied explanation for thirty years, rebuffing expedition
after expedition, refusing to reveal its secrets. As Area X expands, the agency
tasked with investigating and overseeing it--the Southern Reach--has collapsed
on itself in confusion. Now one last, desperate team crosses the border,
determined to reach a remote island that may hold the answers they've been
seeking. If they fail, the outer world is in peril. Meanwhile, Acceptance
tunnels ever deeper into the circumstances surrounding the creation of Area X-what initiated this unnatural upheaval? Among the many who have tried, who has
gotten close to understanding Area X--and who may have been corrupted by it? In
this last installment of Jeff VanderMeer's Southern Reach trilogy, the
mysteries of Area X may be solved, but their consequences and implications are
no less profound--or terrifying.
The Strange Bird Jeff VanderMeer 2017-08-01 The Strange Bird—from New York
Times bestselling novelist Jeff VanderMeer—is a novella-length digital original
that expands and weaves deeply into the world of his “thorough marvel”* of a
novel, Borne. The Strange Bird is a new kind of creature, built in a
laboratory—she is part bird, part human, part many other things. But now the
lab in which she was created is under siege and the scientists have turned on
their animal creations. Flying through tunnels, dodging bullets, and changing
her colors and patterning to avoid capture, the Strange Bird manages to escape.
But she cannot just soar in peace above the earth. The sky itself is full of
wildlife that rejects her as one of their own, and also full of
technology—satellites and drones and other detritus of the human civilization
below that has all but destroyed itself. And the farther she flies, the deeper
she finds herself in the orbit of the Company, a collapsed biotech firm that
has populated the world with experiments both failed and successful that have
outlived the corporation itself: a pack of networked foxes, a giant predatory
bear. But of the many creatures she encounters with whom she bears some kind of
kinship, it is the humans—all of them now simply scrambling to survive—who are
the most insidious, who still see her as simply something to possess, to
capture, to trade, to exploit. Never to understand, never to welcome home. With
The Strange Bird, Jeff VanderMeer has done more than add another layer, a new
chapter, to his celebrated novel Borne. He has created a whole new perspective
on the world inhabited by Rachel and Wick, the Magician, Mord, and Borne—a view
from above, of course, but also a view from deep inside the mind of a new kind
of creature who will fight and suffer and live for the tenuous future of this
world. Praise for Borne *“Jeff VanderMeer’s Southern Reach Trilogy was an evercreeping map of the apocalypse; with Borne he continues his investigation into
the malevolent grace of the world, and it's a thorough marvel.” —Colson
Whitehead “VanderMeer is that rare novelist who turns to nonhumans not to make
them approximate us as much as possible but to make such approximation
impossible. All of this is magnified a hundredfold in Borne . . . Here is the
story about biotech that VanderMeer wants to tell, a vision of the nonhuman not
as one fixed thing, one fixed destiny, but as either peaceful or catastrophic,
by our side or out on a rampage as our behavior dictates—for these are our
children, born of us and now to be borne in whatever shape or mess we have
created. This coming-of-age story signals that eco-fiction has come of age as
well: wilder, more reckless and more breathtaking than previously thought, a
wager and a promise that what emerges from the twenty-first century will be as
good as any from the twentieth, or the nineteenth.” —Wai Chee Dimock, The New
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York Times Book Review
Ambergris: City of Saints and Madmen; Shriek: An Afterword; Finch Jeff
VanderMeer 2020-12-01 From New York Times bestselling author Jeff VanderMeer
comes the one-volume reissue of his cult classic Ambergris Trilogy: City of
Saints and Madmen, Finch, and Shriek: An Afterword. Before Area X, there was
Ambergris. Jeff VanderMeer conceived what would become his first cult classic
series of speculative works: The Ambergris Trilogy. Now, for the first time
ever, the story of the sprawling metropolis of Ambergris is collected into a
single volume, including City of Saints and Madmen, Finch: An Afterword, and
Shriek.
Annihilation Jeff VanderMeer 2018-02-08 'A contemporary masterpiece' Guardian
THE FIRST VOLUME OF THE EXTRAORDINARY SOUTHERN REACH TRILOGY - NOW A MAJOR
MOTION PICTURE WRITTEN AND DIRECTED BY ALEX GARLAND (EX MACHINA) AND STARRING
NATALIE PORTMAN AND OSCAR ISAAC
Finch Jeff VanderMeer 2009 In a world where mysterious underground dwellers
rule the state with random acts of terror, John Finch and his partner must
solve a double murder while trying to make contact with the scattered rebel
resistance.
A Peculiar Peril Jeff VanderMeer 2020-07-07 A Peculiar Peril is a head-spinning
epic about three friends on a quest to protect the world from a threat as
unknowable as it is terrifying, from the Nebula Award–winning and New York
Times bestselling author of Annihilation, Jeff VanderMeer. Jonathan Lambshead
stands to inherit his deceased grandfather’s overstuffed mansion—a veritable
cabinet of curiosities—once he and two schoolmates catalog its contents. But
the three soon discover that the house is filled with far more than just
oddities: It holds clues linking to an alt-Earth called Aurora, where the
notorious English occultist Aleister Crowley has stormed back to life on a
magic-fueled rampage across a surreal, through-the-looking-glass version of
Europe replete with talking animals (and vegetables). Swept into encounters
with allies more unpredictable than enemies, Jonathan pieces together his
destiny as a member of a secret society devoted to keeping our world separate
from Aurora. But as the ground shifts and allegiances change with every step,
he and his friends sink ever deeper into a deadly pursuit of the profound evil
that is also chasing after them.
XX Rian Hughes 2020-11-10 A "massive work of dizzying originality" (Boston
Globe), XX is an inventive and boldly designed science-fiction epic by
acclaimed graphic designer Rian Hughes—now in paperback The battle for your
mind has already begun. At Jodrell Bank Observatory in England, a radio
telescope has detected a mysterious signal of extraterrestrial origin—a message
that may be the first communication from an interstellar civilization. Has
Humanity made first contact? Is the signal itself a form of alien life? Could
it be a threat? If so, how will the people of Earth respond? Jack Fenwick,
artificial intelligence expert, believes that he and his associates at tech
start-up Intelligencia can interpret the message and find a way to step into
the realm the signal encodes. What they find is a complex alien network beyond
anything mankind has imagined. Drawing on Dada, punk, and the modernist
movements of the 20th century, XX is assembled from redacted NASA reports,
artwork, magazine articles, secret transcripts, and a novel within a novel.
Deconstructing layout and language in order to explore how ideas propagate,
acclaimed designer and artist Rian Hughes's debut novel presents a compelling
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vision of humanity's unique place in the universe, and a realistic depiction of
what might happen in the wake of the biggest scientific discovery in human
history. Propulsive and boldly designed, XX is a gripping, wildly imaginative,
utterly original work.
City of Saints and Madmen Jeff VanderMeer 2007-12-18 In City of Saints and
Madmen, Jeff VanderMeer has reinvented the literature of the fantastic. You
hold in your hands an invitation to a place unlike any you’ve ever visited–an
invitation delivered by one of our most audacious and astonishing literary
magicians. City of elegance and squalor. Of religious fervor and wanton lusts.
And everywhere, on the walls of courtyards and churches, an incandescent fungus
of mysterious and ominous origin. In Ambergris, a would-be suitor discovers
that a sunlit street can become a killing ground in the blink of an eye. An
artist receives an invitation to a beheading–and finds himself enchanted. And a
patient in a mental institution is convinced he’s made up a city called
Ambergris, imagined its every last detail, and that he’s really from a place
called Chicago.… By turns sensuous and terrifying, filled with exotica and
eroticism, this interwoven collection of stories, histories, and “eyewitness”
reports invokes a universe within a puzzlebox where you can lose–and
find–yourself again. From the Trade Paperback edition.
Dead Astronauts Jeff VanderMeer 2019-12-03 A 2020 LOCUS AWARD FINALIST Jeff
VanderMeer's Dead Astronauts presents a City with no name of its own where, in
the shadow of the all-powerful Company, lives human and otherwise converge in
terrifying and miraculous ways. At stake: the fate of the future, the fate of
Earth—all the Earths. A messianic blue fox who slips through warrens of time
and space on a mysterious mission. A homeless woman haunted by a demon who
finds the key to all things in a strange journal. A giant leviathan of a fish,
centuries old, who hides a secret, remembering a past that may not be its own.
Three ragtag rebels waging an endless war for the fate of the world against an
all-powerful corporation. A raving madman who wanders the desert lost in the
past, haunted by his own creation: an invisible monster whose name he has
forgotten and whose purpose remains hidden.
The Mote in God's Eye Larry Niven 1974 The accidental killing of a group of
emissaries to Earth threatens man's survival
21st-Century Horror Sunand Tryambak Joshi 2020-03-23 The first broad analysis
of horror fiction by modern established writers. S.T. Joshi is one of the
leading authorities on weird fiction.
Rupetta N. A. Sulway 2019-11-07 Four hundred years ago, in a small town in
rural France, a young woman creates the future in the shape of Rupetta. Part
mechanical, part human, Rupetta's consciousness is tied to the women who wind
her. In the years that follow she is bought and sold, borrowed, forgotten and
revered. By the twentieth century, the Rupettan four-fold law rules everyone's
lives, but Rupetta--the immortal being on whose existence and history those
laws are based--is the keeper of a secret that will tear apart the world her
followers have built in her name. The closeness between women is mirrored in
the relationship between Henri and Miri, a woman at the college with whom she
fall in love, and also between mothers and daughters and grandmothers and
granddaughters - a heritage of affection that loops down over the centuries.
Annihilation Jeff VanderMeer 2014-02-04 Describes the 12th expedition to “Area
X,” a region cut off from the continent for decades, by a group of intrepid
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women scientists who try to ignore the high mortality rates of those on the
previous 11 missions. Original. 75,000 first printing.
The Steampunk User's Manual Jeff VanderMeer 2015-11-25 This comprehensive guide
to Steampunk creations of all kinds offers inspiration and practical tips for
bringing your own retro-futuristic visions to life. Whether you’re a newbie to
the world of Steampunk, or a long-time enthusiast of airships, goggles, and mad
scientists, The Steampunk User’s Manual is essential reading. The popular
subgenre of science fiction has grown into a cultural movement; one that
invites fans to let their imaginations go wild. In this volume, Jeff
VanderMeer—the renowned expert in all things Steampunk—presents a practical and
inspirational guidance for finding your own path into this realm. Including
sections on art, fashion, architecture, crafts, music, performance, and
storytelling, The Steampunk User's Manual provides a conceptual how-to guide on
everything from the utterly doable to the completely over-the-top.
The War of the Worlds H. G. Wells 2017-01-01 When a meteorite lands in Surrey,
the locals don't know what to make of it. But as Martians emerge and begin
killing bystanders, it quickly becomes clear—England is under attack. Armed
soldiers converge on the scene to ward off the invaders, but meanwhile, more
Martian cylinders land on Earth, bringing reinforcements. As war breaks out
across England, the locals must fight for their lives, but life on Earth will
never be the same. This is an unabridged version of one of the first fictional
accounts of extraterrestrial invasion. H. G. Wells's military science fiction
novel was first published in book form in 1898, and is considered a classic of
English literature.
Secret Life Theo Ellsworth 2022-03-28 An uncanny and eye-opening journey into a
mysterious building, adapted from a short story by Jeff VanderMeer To the west:
trees. To the east: a mall. North: fast food. South: darkness. And at the
centre is The Building, an office building wherein several factions vie for
dominance. Inside, the walls are infiltrated with vines, a mischief of mice
learn to speak English, and something eerie happens once a month on the fifth
floor. In Secret Life, Theo Ellsworth uses a deep-layered style to interpret
Nebula award-winning author Jeff VanderMeer’s short story. What emerges is a
mind-bending narrative that defamiliarizes the mundanity of office work and
makes the arcane rituals of The Building home. When his manager borrows his pen
for a presentation, a man is driven to unspeakable acts as he questions the
role the pen has played in his workplace success. The despised denizens of the
second floor develop their own tongue, incomprehensible to everyone else in The
Building. A woman plants a seed of insurgency that quickly permeates every
corner of the building with its sweet, nostalgic perfume. With deft insight,
Secret Life observes the sinister individualism of bureaucratic settings in
contrast with an unconcerned natural world. As the narrative progresses you may
begin to suspect that the world Ellsworth has brought to life with hypnotic
visuals is not so secret after all; in fact, it’s uncannily similar to our own.
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